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Wind Engineering Week was a Blast  
 

【Reported  by  Yi-qun  Yang,  Tamkang  Times】The  Wind  Engineering

Research Center held “Wind Engineering Week” in the New Engineering

Building  from  October  23rd  to  the  25th.  Director  of  the  Center  of

Research, Chi-ming Cheng, hosted this year’s exhibition, which differed

dramatically from previous years due to the complete sectional bridge

model. Observers were able to watch and understand the development of the

model through a Keyence laser. Event coordinator and second-year student

of  the  Department  of  Civil  Engineering,  Zi-ting  Xiu,  stated,  “The

Research Center of Engineering Recently has its hands in cases in the

Jilong ports. Also for this event they displayed the Shilin District

Bridge and an anemometer (wind measuring device) so that students could

experience the different sensations of wind levels. Fourth-year student of

the  Department  of  Civil  Engineering,  Zheng-yan  Lai,  stated  “I  am

interested in wind engineering and hearing Chi-ming Chen’s explanation

has really peaked my interest to want to research and understand more.”
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Students are breathtaken by the anemometer. ((Photographed by Guo-zhen Wu)

 


